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Public Works Monthly Report 

 

February was another warm month. We took the opportunity to deal with the 

dump and got the pile pushed back. There were also the trash baskets we 

dealt with, with plans on dealing with the high school soon. TKC rented a port-

a-potty, as well as a few individuals who rented trailers as well. Tom from 

Knik gave the shop a forced air heater hat we stored as well. I took a test with 

my results yet to be graded. They send the tests to Juneau to get graded in 

batches. We cleared up a walkway and organized the fire station, ready for 

any further steps. 

 

Francis Vaska 
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